* MAPLE LANE

The July 2022 Maple Leaf

The Maple Lane Country Club Board of Directors invites all members to a
special meeting at 4:00 p.m. on Saturday, September 17th at the Club.

The meeting will review the by-laws and proposed amendments that require a
majority of members in good standing present — either in person or via proxy
— to implement.

A packet with the meeting agenda, proposed changes, and additional
information our committee is requesting will be emailed to membership
following the August Board meeting.

It also is the Board’s intention to have this meeting serve as a celebration of
Maple Lane. The Club will be hosting a cookout and requests your assistance
in ensuring our steering committee can get an accurate count for food, so we
request you complete the attached survey and return it to the Club by, or
before, Labor Day.

Maple Lane Country Club Board

Special Meeting Survey




